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Statement from The United Faculty of Florida 
   
In response to a directive from Chancellor Rodrigues to SUS Presidents and from 
Commissioner Diaz, Jr. to FCS Presidents concerning the review of instructional 
materials for “antisemitism and anti-Israeli bias,” the United Faculty of Florida (UFF) 
strongly reaffirms its commitment to preserving academic freedom.  
  

• We oppose any form of academic censorship. 
 

• We reject the premise that this directive is a good faith effort to uncover 
"bias."  Instead, we recognize it as another politically motivated attack on 
academic freedom aimed at chilling speech and intimidating faculty and graduate 
teaching assistants. 

 
• We direct faculty and graduate teaching assistants to stand united in upholding 

the principles of academic freedom and continue teaching with integrity and 
rigor.  We will support them and fight for their right to academic freedom. 

  
UFF will stand strong to protect the educational standards and rights that are the 
cornerstone of our public higher education system. 
  
Resources: 
Email from Chancellor Rodrigues to SUS Presidents 
Chronicle of Higher Education 
Jax Today 
Tallahassee Democrat 
Committee on Academic Freedom | A Letter to Chancellor Rodrigues 
  
 

### 
  

The United Faculty of Florida represents over 25,000 faculty at all 12 public universities, 15 
colleges and Saint Leo University, along with graduate assistants at four universities. 

 

https://www.documentcloud.org/documents/25033568-rodrigues-email
https://www.documentcloud.org/documents/25033568-rodrigues-email
https://www.chronicle.com/article/floridas-public-universities-are-told-to-review-courses-for-antisemitism-or-anti-israeli-bias
https://jaxtoday.org/2024/08/07/florida-searches-for-anti-israeli-bias-in-university-coursework/
https://www.tallahassee.com/story/news/politics/2024/08/07/florida-orders-review-for-antisemitism-anti-israeli-bias-at-colleges/74701697007/?utm_source=ptal-DailyBriefing&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=daily-briefing&utm_term=Content%20List%20-%20Stacking%20-%20optimized&utm_content=1558TD-E-NLETTER65
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fnam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%2f%3furl%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Fmesana.org%252Fadvocacy%252Fcommittee-on-academic-freedom%252F2024%252F08%252F16%252Fletter-to-the-chancellor-of-the-florida-state-university-system-regarding-the-policing-and-censorship-of-course-materials-relating-to-israel-palestine%26data%3d05%257C02%257Crgoodman%2540fsu.edu%257C04dda9b2d25343507ee608dcbecf8025%257Ca36450ebdb0642a78d1b026719f701e3%257C0%257C0%257C638595045791718284%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C0%257C%257C%257C%26sdata%3ds907NOvp%252Brxfs0o0JLsnkz7%252BnZ8onQIn9MGSQ%252Fl0fJU%253D%26reserved%3d0&c=E,1,x0ijMMMzxkkNEcDvna-I_WtqgOeN_UFWAvDJ4zDnGeYycK0pAuxN_587vac3vsRlJQffOnMfY54C60Sflv4ZoyWxxdb-Zx7zHDqs2SAiYAsotsRhpQ,,&typo=1

